

WEAR YOUR MASK

Students MUST come to school with their mask and wear them at ALL times in the building.

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Welcome to the Fall season. We are excited that we are <u>ALL IN</u> and closer to a new year. Please remember to dress your students according to the weather. Please do not send your students to school with "slides", "flip flops" or open toed shoes. Also, please do not send your students to school with shorts that are not fingertip length or belly shirts as we will make a phone call home to bring your student appropriate clothing.

School starts at 8:30 and ends at 3:30. Please make provisions before 2:30 if your student will have a change in dismissal procedures. Please remember, the *front office closes at 3:00pm everyday*. Every second counts. Just know that when you students are late, they are missing very important educational class time.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Parents/Guardians:

Please mark your calendars for the upcoming events at Broadleigh



 RESCHEDULED VIRTUAL OPEN HOUSE TUESDAY, OCTOBER 12TH 4-5:30PM



 PICTURE DAY THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 4TH



PARENT TIPS

FROM YOUR FAMILY AMBASSADOR

Tell your kids funny stories about when they were born. It might make you laugh too!!!

Parenting is a tough job. Do your best and have no regrets! I'm here if you need me.

Mrs. Irma Turner, Family Ambassador 614-270-3186